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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Jim Gray, Mayor 

  Sally Hamilton, CAO 

  Council Members 

 

   
FROM: Todd Slatin, Director 

  Division of Central Purchasing 

 

DATE:  April 7, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Consulting Services for Requirements Gathering and Banking Needs 

Assessment 

 

 

RFP #4-2017 for Consulting Services for Requirements Gathering and Banking Needs 

Assessment was issued on January 25, 2017.  PFM Asset Management, LLC submitted 

the only response and it was determined that the proposal met both the fiscal and 

technical requirements established by the LFUCG. 

 

The Department of Finance recommends that a contract be awarded to PFM Asset 

Management, LLC. 

 

These services are fully funded in the FY2017 adopted budget. 


